
This week at school we wrapped up our two-week unit on the 
ocean.  Throughout the last weeks, we read several ocean 

books, including: Curious George Goes to the Aquarium, Peppa 
Visits the Aquarium, Shark Frenzy, and I am the Shark.

On Monday, Miss Katie visited for Music.  She has been teaching 
us a new song called, “Little Peter Rabbit”.  Along with the song, 

she has also been teaching us some of the signs for words 
throughout it.  The kiddos are getting very good at this!

On Tuesday, Miss Fran came in for Social Skills.  She retold (with 
the help of all of the class) the story , Rainbow Fish.  They all did 
a great job remembering the details after reading the story the 
day before on Monday.  When she was finished with the story, 

she played a game with our whole class.  In the game, we had to 
pick our favorite color sticker and then choose a friend to give it 

away to.  Everyone has been working hard at sharing.

We all enjoyed and took advantage of the warm temperatures 
this week.  Not only did we get to go on the playground, but we 

also were able to draw with chalk in the parking lot.  The kids 
thought this was so much fun!  We are really looking forward to 

the spring months where we can get outside every day!

Next week we will be talking about Dr. Seuss!  Our letter of the 
week will be “P”.

Week of February 26th to March 1st 

ka
ro

ly
n

m
as

sa
ro

@
gm

ai
l.c

o
m

Going forward, please make 

sure your child has all their 

winter gear necessary to go 

outside each day they are at 

school.  Please make sure all 

items are clearly labeled.

Community Helpers Month
All of March

March 4th to March 8th 
Dr. Seuss Week

Friday, March 15th 
Bowling Field Trip
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